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April 19, 2021

Dear Superintendent Sudaria,

Education Code 52062(a)(5) requires that LEA superintendents consult with SELPA administrator(s)

to determine specific actions for individuals with exceptional needs are included in the LCAP or

Annual Update, and are consistent with strategies included in the local annual assurances support

plan for the education of individuals with exceptional needs. This letter provides confirmation of the

SELPA LCAP consultation process for the 2021 - 2022 school year. We recommend that you include

the following documentation of this consultation process in the following sections of your LCAP:

● LCAP:

○ Stakeholder Engagement Section of the LCAP lists specific dates of consultation

○ Actions section of Goals includes specific actions for students with disabilities and

not contributing to increased or improved services requirement.

● LCP:

○ Describe successes and challenges of providing supports for students with exceptional

needs in the Analysis of the Distance Learning Program

○ Show effectiveness of efforts to address learning loss for pupils with unique needs in

Overall Analysis

The SELPA team has provided coordination and alignment of the LCAP consultation process with

monitoring activities whenever possible, including attending SMCOE LCAP initial meetings, group

and individual work sessions, and office hours. LCAP consultations for your LEA occurred on: 3/2/21

and 3/25/21.

Thank you for your continued partnership with the San Mateo County SELPA, and support of your

students with exceptional needs. We continue to work alongside the SMCOE LCAP team to support

overall alignment of LCAP with special education focused monitoring plans. Please feel free to

contact our team for continued support.

Sincerely,

Anjanette Pelletier
Anjanette Pelletier, MS., LEP

Associate Superintendent

San Mateo County SELPA

cc:  Nancy Magee, Superintendent of Schools




